AN INTERNATIONAL AIM



MORAL RE-ARMAMENT DRIVE IN P.E.

HUNDRED AND FIFTY A Port Elizabeth people, headed by the Mayor, Mr. C. F. Mc-Arthur, have received personal invitations to a Moral Rearmament rally at the Port Elizabeth Technical College on Saturday night.

A Moral Re-Armament team of 10 is to arrive in the City before the week-end to conduct the rally—the first official visit by the movement's adherents since the showing of the "Forgotten Factor" in 1950.

The team includes representatives of five nationalities -British, Irish, Scandinavian, South African and South-West Africa.

They aim to tell Port Elizabeth

of the progress of the movement since their 1950 visit and are now touring the East Cape.

The above picture was taken earlier this year during a Moral Re-Armament assembly at Njoro in East Africa. Ten African and overseas countries were represented.

Speakers from the Eastern Province will address Saturday's meeting, as well as the visitors.